URGENT BUSINESS
6TH OCTOBER 2010

The following decision has been taken under the Urgent Business Procedure.

LAND AT EDENBRECK FARM, CARR HOUSE FARM, LANCASTER

The Chief Executive (in consultation with the Chairman of the Overview and Scrutiny
Committee) was asked, and agreed, to waive call-in in accordance with the Overview
and Scrutiny Committee Procedure Rule 17(a). The Chairman of the Overview and
Scrutiny Committee was in agreement with the decision to waive call-in.

Any queries regarding these Minutes, please contact
David Watson - Democratic Services - telephone 01524 582096, or email:
dwatson@lancaster.gov.uk



